
 

Dear Client(s), 

 

Greetings from CNB Finwiz! 

 

We hope you and your loved ones are safe and in good health. At CNB Finwiz, we are 

committed to keeping you informed about compliance-related requirements. 

 

In reference to the circulars no. 20250218-48, dated 18th Feb. 2025 issued by ICCL 

regarding client-wise collateral segregation and allocation, ICCL has updated the access 

point for its web-based facility, allowing investors to view their disaggregated collateral 

placed with a member. 

 

Investors can continue to use this feature by completing a simple online registration process 

through the following link: 

 

https://www.icclindia.com/DynamicPages/UCCDetails.aspx 

 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

CNB Finwiz 

https://www.icclindia.com/DynamicPages/UCCDetails.aspx

